AUSTRALIAN PEAK SHIPPERS ASSOCIATION

234 - 236 COVENTRY STREET
SOUTH MELBOURNE 3203
P.O.BOX 244 Phone: (03) 690 9080
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Professor Alan Fels
Chairman

Trade Practices Commission
P.O. Box 19

BELCONNEN, ACT. 2616

Dear Chairman,

CURRENCY ADJUSTMENT FACTORS
AUSTRALIA - UNITED STATES CONTAINERLINE ASSOCIATION
~
I refer to our 1letter of 3 Zugust 1994 in which APSA
complained that AUSCLA had failed to address certain aspects
of the CAF structure, and APSA requested the Commission to
investigate APSA's complaint.

I can now report that at negotiations in Melbourne today the
issues have been resolved to APSA's satisfaction.

APSA's complaint set out in the letter to you of 3 August 1994
is now to be withdrawn.

Yours fajythfully,

J.F. BEAUFOQORT
Executive President

c.c. The Hon. Laurie Brereton, M.P.
Mr. Danny Scorpecci, Department of Transport
Mr. Graham Lightfoot, Chairman - AUSCLA f o

e e
FAW uf

S ON

R 1
_3001;1;1,35: ‘ap’?\"!g

Eoy

t. .




